
 

From The Headmaster  

The Green Gazette                   Thursday 25
th

 January 2024 

Young Voices  
Reminder: Children should wear full school uniform including their blazer and waterproof coat. They do not require a 
school hat. Children must bring a snack, packed lunch and packed dinner (nut free) and 2 bottles of water with a 
refillable option (no fizzy drinks). 
 
Please remind your child to practise at home through the YV Music Room.  
If you haven't yet signed up, here is the link: 
YV Music Room 
There are some spaces for parents available on the school coach on the way back from the O2. These will be offered 
on a first come, first served basis and at a cost of £5 a head. 
A separate email has been sent out to Young Voices parents. 

LAMDA  
As you may be aware we have found a fantastic new Lamda teacher who will be starting with us very soon. An email 
was sent out to all parents earlier this week but please see attached a copy of the document that was sent out, if you 
missed it. Spaces are offered on a first come, first served basis so please get in touch by next week so that she can 
organise timetables. 

From the PTFA: 
The PTFA have been busy behind the scenes since Christmas organising a Love Yourself Feel Good Disco, a Mother’s 
Day Gift Sale and a Wine, Cheese & Tapas Night for the parents. Following our PTFA Meeting last week here is a 
further update for you…  
Lola Busari has found a meritorious cause in Gambia (West Africa) to donate all our old Saint Pierre PE kit; the 
children are so excited to wear it and will send pictures once received.   
We have a new Preloved Uniform Representative, Charlotte de Mercur, who will be assisting with the management 
of preloved uniform enquires. Charlotte.ptfa@saintpierreschool.co.uk 
The date of the Wine Cheese & Tapas Night has changed to Thursday 29th February. The venue is subject to change 
depending on numbers so if you can come along, please let Gemma know on Ptfa@saintpierreschool.co.uk 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

https://yvmusicroom.com/parentRegisterReferral?code=MjQ3MS8xNjk3MDA2MDUx
mailto:Charlotte.ptfa@saintpierreschool.co.uk


 

Saint Pierre Staff 3 Peak Challenge  
3 Peaks in 3 Days in aid of Leukaemia UK  
In April, 8 members of staff will take on The National 3 Peak Challenge to raise money for a charity that’s close to 
Saint Pierre’s heart. Mr Lane, Miss Hoffman, Miss Partner, Miss 
Sweeney, Miss Hannaway, Miss Aldridge, Miss Christian and Mr 
Singleton will all be trekking 26 miles climbing the mountains of 
Snowdon, Scaffel Pike and Ben Nevis and hope to raise as much money as possible. If you are able, any donations 
would be gratefully received by following the link. 
peter spencer-lane is fundraising for Leukaemia UK (justgiving.com) 
 

On Monday 19th February (during half term), Miss Hoffman, Miss Partner and Miss Hannaway 
are volunteering themselves to spend a day at school with children from Nursery to Year 1 for a 

day of half term fun. Children attending will have the chance to spend the day doing arts and 
crafts, baking and planting. There will also be lunch included. 

This will be at a cost of £30 for the day (from 9am – 3pm) and every penny will go into the 
fundraising pot for the 3 peaks challenge. All payments must be by cash in an envelope, addressed 

to Miss Hoffman with your child’s name and handed into the office by next Friday 2nd Feb. 

There is very limited availability due to the legal staff ratio so spaces will be offered on a first 
come, first serve basis.   

 

 
Upcoming Events:  
 

• Friday 26th – ISA Football comp  

• Mon 29th – Theme week – National Story Telling Week  

• Wed 31st – Young Voices at the O2 for Y3-6 

• Fri 2nd Feb – School Council Meeting (lunchtime)   
        
        
  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/saint-pierre-3peaks

